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Enjoy this beautiful fall weather!

CORNWALL TOWN HALL NEWS
October 24, 2024

Hello Friends,

As you probably know, early voting is well underway
in Cornwall. Information is available at
cornwallct.org. The Election Day Lunch is a great
event, it is on Tuesday, November 5th from 11:00am-
2:00pm at the UCC Parish House. Donations benefit
the Cornwall Food and Fuel Fund. 

The ground is very dry. A reg flag warning has been issued by the
state denoting the extreme forest fire danger. We ask residents to
help by not doing any open burning. To check the daily forest fire
danger report, click here. 

On Thursday the 31st, Halloween will be celebrated.
Headquarters in the Parish House on Bolton Hill
Road, Park and Rec will offer refreshments from
5:00pm-8:00pm. For a list of Cornwall Halloween
events, click here.

On Friday, November 1st, the annual town meeting will
be held at Cornwall Consolidated School at 7:30pm.
 Town reports will be available early next week at the
usual locations. Click here to view a copy of the call.  

https://cornwallct.org/2024/10/09/november-5-2024-state-election/
https://portal.ct.gov/deep/forestry/forest-fire/forest-fire-danger-report
https://cornwallct.org/events/2024-10-31/
https://cornwallct.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/November-1-2024-Notice-of-Annual-Town-Meeting.pdf

